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15 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Year 6 Open Evening – Thursday, 22 September 2022 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Year 6 Open Evening which will take place on 
Thursday, 22 September Open Evening 2022. 
 
In addition to Queen Katharine Academy’s National Teaching and Education Awards, 
the Academy has a modern building with state-of-the-art facilities and resources, to 
support a first-rate education in the city of Peterborough. 
 
We invite you to arrive between 15:30pm and 17.30pm to ensure you gain a full 
experience of our academy and what we have to offer. 
 
The evening has been designed to provide separate group sessions with flexible 
timings to accommodate everybody.  You will also have the opportunity to tour our 
impressive building and see, first-hand, the excellent facilities we have as well as 
being able to take part in lots of subject activities, demonstrations, and taster sessions. 
 
During the evening, there will also be a talk from our Executive Principal, Mrs Lynn 
Mayes and myself as Head of School. 
 
As soon as you step inside our academy, you will understand why we are a great 
choice for your child.  We take pride in providing an innovative and exciting education 
that helps our students to change their own lives and those of others, to change the 
future and shape society and the world. 
 
We will also be providing a ‘taster menu’ which will be available in the main school 
canteen area for you to see and experience what lunch is available for our children. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss J Driver 
Head of School 
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